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ACTION TAKEN REPORT ON MINUTES OF MEETING 

2023-24 

Suggestions by IQAC Memebrs 

The Academic Chairman 
suggested holding a competition 
for designing a logo for IQAC. 

The members suggested reframing 
the Vision and Mission statements 
based on NBA and NAAC team 
recommendations. 

The membei;s.suggested applying 
for funding from government and 
private agencies. 

Dr. Mahesh suggested signing new 
MoUs with reputed companies. 

The IQAC members suggested 
having external auditors for the 
academic audit. 

Action 

An IQAC logo competition was held, and the faculty 
member who designed the logo was felicitated with 
a cash prize of ~5,000/-

The vision and mission reframing process has been 
initiated following the procedures laid out by the 
NBA and NAAC. Feedback from all stakeholders 
was obtained, and the new Vision and Mission 
statements were framed. Further feedback on these 
statements has also been obtained from all 
stakeholders. 
Sir MVIT has received approval for an FDP 
proposal under the "V AANI" scheme by AICTE. 
The institute has been granted ~2,00,000/- to 
conduct this FDP. 
New MoUs have been signed between Sir MVIT 
and several reputed industries. 
Feedback on the curriculum and infrastructure has 
been reframed and sent to the Criteria- I 
Coordinator. 
As suggested by an external member in the IQAC 
meeting, an academic audit was conducted with 
three external auditors. These auditors, along with 
senior faculty members of Sir MVIT, audited the 
departments and submitted reports. The departments 
have since submitted their action plans to address 
the observations made during the audit. 
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ormed by IQAC coordinator 

Dr. Mahesh emphasized the qualit 
of publications. 

One member suggested conductin 
a workshop on quality research. 

The suggestion for applying for 
the AICTE Idea lab 

Ms.Sahana recommended that the 
faculty and students can pursue 
certification programs from 
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approved by the Principal, and will be implemented 
in the last week of December. 
As per his suggestion, the faculty are encouraged to 
publish in only the reputed journals. The faculty are 
given incentives for publishing their research in 
reputed journals and conferences. 

In response, a Faculty Development Program on 
Quality Research Publications was conducted, 
resulting in significant growth in the quality of paper 
publications in recent times. 

Based on a suggestion from one of the members, the 
institute applied for the AICTE Idea Lab. Dr. 
Prashanth H. and Dr. Mahesh K. served as 
coordinators for this initiative, and the results are 
awaited. 
As recommended by Ms. Sahana, both faculty and 
students are actively pursuing certification 
programs. 
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